



Volume 8 Issue 1 January 2020

In this Issue:
Director's Corner
New Church Partners
New Logo
2020 Board Officers
Christmas Photos
Cantrell Center
Support

Dates of Peaches to the Beaches

Transportation Donation

Volunteer Training
Wish List

Joshua Ratchford Show

Keep in Touch

Thank you, Donors

End of Year Goal

This newsletter is created monthly by FPGHC volunteers.

THANK YOU FOR SHARING IT

Year, Beginnings



Director's Corner

Nicole Rosser, MPA
Executive Director

As I look back on 2019 I think about a few challenges we faced as a nonprofit agency, but most of my thoughts are of the many volunteers who

tirelessly put forth effort to make sure the needs of others are met. I think about the van drivers and the many hands that took time to prepare a meal or hosts who slept overnight at the church away from their own beds.

But my heart always skips a beat when I think about our children and the three months they spend at Family Promise. Their stay will be a forever memory. For a small number, it is the most structure they have had, or may have, and for others it is a path to continued structure and building a strong family foundation. The best of times don't bring families in the program but our families certainly make the best of it.

We are a little shy of operating seven years here in Houston County and serving close to 170 children. Some of our former child guests are now married, parents, college students, in the military, or high school students. Some were born in the program and are on their way to school. No matter the age, it has been a blessing for me, along with countless volunteers, to be blessed with the opportunity to cross paths with our future.

Christmas cards, graduation invites, school photos, and hugs from our former child guests confirm that we do so much more than give our families a place to sleep.





Montel Powers, Worship Pastor, With Nicole.

We are excited to welcome three new Warner Robins congregations to our list of partner churches. Hope Church is a new host church, while Eighth Day Church and All Saints Episcopal Church are joining us as support churches. We are blessed to have each faith family join our Network.

Thank you for partnering with Family Promise!





New Logo for Family Promise

At the 2019 Family Promise National Conference updated Public Relations and Marketing Material was introduced for the



organization. With the start of 2020 we will begin using the new materials in our publications and social media. You will notice the new color pallet with the larger star without the silhouette person. The five points of the star represent the five key elements of all Family Promise affiliates: Shelter, Prevention, Stabilization, Community, and Promise. Be assured there is no change to the goals and purposes of this organization. We simply have a modernized logo after 30 years of service to homeless families in America.



Left—Right: Vice President: Shirley Watson; President: Ronnie Shivers; Secretary: Andrea Suddeth; Treasurer: Chelle Tigner

Officers for 2020

We are pleased to announce the leadership of our 2020 Board of Directors. Ronnie, Andrea, and Chelle will continue in the positions they held in 2019. Shirley, a long time board member, is a new officer. These volunteers were unanimously elected to serve by our board of directors. Their commitment and serve is greatly appreciated!



Christmas 2019 was nothing short of Amazing for our Family Promise Families. A Huge Thank You to our volunteers and donors who helped to bring smiles to children and their parents. We would like to thank Joshua Ratchford and his dad for joining us as we delivered gifts to our families. This continues to be our favorite time of the year as we have so many groups and individuals that support our families and help them to create precious memories. We also want to thank Santa and Mrs. Clause for making our Christmas Party at the Day Center a hit. 7 Happy Families!!!







Donations from the Cantrell Center

Nicole is with employees of the Cantrell Center who recently made a generous Financial donation and gathered supplies for the Day Center.

Thank you for supporting Family Promise!



Peaches to the Beaches The second Friday and Saburday in March Rain or Shine

SAVE THE DATE!

The annual **Peaches to the Beaches** yard sale will be held Friday and Saturday, March 13-14. We can use your donations to sell at our booth and we need your volunteer time to price items, move merchandise, set-up display tables, and help at the sale. Call the office, 328-8181, to let us know how you can participate.

More details coming soon on our Facebook page and the next newsletter.



We were blessed to give away two automobiles last month. We highlighted one of the graduates in the December issue of our newsletter. Here we would like to congratulate the second family.

We love our hard working families! And a huge THANK YOU to the wonderful transportation angels (donors) in our community.

Volunteer Training

The first Volunteer Training for this year will be held January 27th, 6:00P.M., in the Conference Room at the Day Center. Join us and bring a friend to learn more about serving our guests. Call the office, 328-8181, to let us know of your plans to attend.



Items needed for our ministry:

Pillows
Cold Medicine
Cough Drops
Paper Towels
Large Trash Bags
Walmart Gift Cards



In the December 2019 edition of the Director's Corner Nicole shared about her interview with Joshua Ratchford,

13 WMAZ Junior Journalist.

In an edition of his full show he interviewed Nicole and one of our graduates. You can enjoy that interview on YouTube, the Joshua Ratchford Show, and look for the episode titled "The Gift of Giving Holiday Special".

Note: Joshua's show is 55 minutes long; the Family Promise interviews begin at 4:50 minutes into the show and lasts 10 minutes.





afpoghc

FamilyPromiseHoustonCounty



478-328-8181







nrosser.familypromisega@gmail.com

familypromisehoustonco.org

FAMILY PROMISE OF GREATER HOUSTON COUNTY

Location: 2762 Watson Blvd. Warner Robins, GA 31093

Mailing Address: PO Box 8434 Warner Robins, GA 31095-8434

> 478-328-8181 office 478-328-8188 fax

Nicole Rosser Executive Director

Board of Directors

Ronnie Shivers, President Shirley Watson, Vice President Andrea Suddeth, Secretary Chelle Tigner, Treasurer

Angela Anderson
Daniel Bibler
David Clarke Sr
Megan Davis
Susan Jolly
Erin Knoley
Alesha Mathis
Carolyn Schomer
Fred Sturdivant

Family Promise of Greater Houston County, Inc.

Is a 501(c)(3) non-denominational, non-profit, organization for families in transition and part of a national organization founded in 1986. The Family Promise Network Program provides shelter, meals and support services to families without homes through a network of local congregations.

Contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.



Kroger Community Rewards Organization



Thank You

We are Grateful for these Supporters:

Individuals:

James Aden
Sharon Aman
Matthew Baker
Daniel Bibler
James Minton
Christopher Rosato
John Schwendler
Vivian Stilley
Nicole Swain
David Wiley
Brian & Darcy Hatin
Eddie & June Underwood
Dave & Carolyn Schomer
William & Janet McMahon
Thomas & Charlotte Slade

Club 247:

Alyce Quillin
Margaret McLaughlin
Wayne & Pauline Abbott
Carlton & Marie Driskell
Dave & Carolyn Schomer
Jeffrey & Dianne Douglass

Churches:

The Assembly Central Baptist Westminster Presbyterian First Christian Church/Perry

Businesses:

C Curtis Holmes PHD Greenway Insurance Agency Revealing Strength Counseling LLC



During our 2019 end of the year giving emphasis Family Promise was blessed with generous gifts totaling \$6,500. We know you made sacrifices to be a part of helping FPGHC meet its needs. Thank you!